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Your dog is excited. Their nails are clattering on the floor, they’ re trying their best not to jump, 
and that tail is going wild. Why? They see you reaching for their favorite thing: the Chuckit! 
Launcher. That means it’s time to get your dogs into large dog kennels for travel and head 
outside for a game of fetch, and nothing can help you do it better than Petmate’s collection of 
Chuckit! Launchers and other Chuckit! toys.  
 

 
 
Petmate is ready to help you get your pup out to play on October 19th, Chuckit! National Fetch 
Day. It is a great time of year to play outside with your dog and a fantastic opportunity to 
explore everything Petmate and Chuckit! have to offer.  
 

Learn About Chuckit!  
 
Petmate acquired the Chuckit! brand a little over a decade ago, and since then, Chuckit! has 
continued to receive more recognition from pet owners and love from their pets. Chuckit! helps 
you and your dog bond and stay active together. The durable Chuckit! toys are perfect for 
different terrains and environments, which can encourage you to get out with your dog more 
often. Chuckit! offers dog toys in various shapes and sizes so that you can find the perfect toy 
for your dog’s lifestyle, activity level, size, and interests.  
 

Discover a New Chuckit! Toy 
 

The Chuckit! brand covers a lot of ground. Each toy is designed to fit a specific need in unique 
fetch games. From floating Chuckit! toys for the water to discs and boomerangs that soar 

through the air, Chuckit! National Fetch Day is the perfect day to test out one of the many toys 
from the pet-loved brand. Petmate provides a large selection of Chuckit! toys, having acquired 

the brand. That includes the popular Launchers, glow-in-the-dark Fetch Balls, and the soft 

https://www.petmate.com/collections/plastic-dog-kennels
https://www.petmate.com/collections/dog-kennels


indoor series. Once you let them out of their travel dog cages, your pups will be entertained no 

matter where you go with Chuckit! toys along for the fun. Don’t miss out on celebrating this 
day, and pick up a new toy today!  

 
Explore Different Chuckit! Friendly Areas 

 
With a new fetch toy, you can get out of the house and explore different areas where a Chuckit! 

becomes the best accessory for a good time. Chuckit! toys are the perfect dog companion for 
parks, beaches, rivers, lakes, backyards, and even inside the home. On Chuckit! National Fetch 
Day, almost every place you visit can become a play-friendly area. With softer indoor toys and 
aerodynamic fetch toys, every dog has a chance to work those leg muscles and wag those tails.   
 
The best way to celebrate Chuckit! National Fetch Day is with Petmate. The brand offering high-
quality dog kennels and bedding for cats is passionate about helping you take your dog out to 
play. Whether your dog wants to play fetch forever or just takes a toy and runs through the 

park, they deserve a day dedicated to bonding with their pet parents. You might even see if 
there’s a fun event happening in your area to celebrate Chuckit! National Fetch Day! 
 
Find all Chuckit! products with Petmate and have a day of fun after you visit 
https://www.petmate.com/ 
 
Original Source: https://bit.ly/3ZYi832  
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